LEE TOWNSHIP
FIRE DISTRICT BOARD MEETING
MINUTES

July 14, 2008

The annual Fire District Meeting was called to order"a';( 7:05 pm at the Lee Township Hall, 877 56™
Street, Pullman, Michigan.

Members Present: Trustee Black, Trustee Christensen, Treasurer Lowery, Supervisor Schlack and Clerk
King.

Over the past few years the millage has been decreased by % and Chief DeWeerd would like to maintain
the current rate for one more year in light of the rising gas prices and any other possible increases in
expenses to the budget.

Citizen Comments: Regarding the purchase of property. Has it begun? Supervisor commented that
there is no deal currently. Thatissue is no longer an issue. Comment 2: Suggestion regarding the
building inspector from Van Buren who might be able to help with the planning. She will meet with the
Supervisor to give name and number. Comment 3- Fire service.is a ever changing and improvements are
need and required to be made. It would be wise to keep it as it is.

Motion was made by Black and seconded by Christensen to maintain the current millage. Roll call: Yes
" All voted yes. Motion carries.

Motion was made by King and seconded by Christensen to adjourn the meeting at 7:10 pm. Motion
carries.

Meeting Adjourned.

Minutes submitted by:
Jacquelyn Ann King, Clerk



